
 
       

         
           

        
            

          
    

 

 
 

 

GMU CLOSED THROUGH MARCH 27 
Under the recommendation of the Otsego County Department of Health and in 

an effort to enhance our community’s safety, the Gilbertsville-Mount 
Upton Central School District will be closed from Monday, March 16 through 
Friday March, 27. 

Students may begin accessing their lessons Monday, March 16. 
We will update all members of the GMU community as we receive new 
information. 

For updates, links, news and videos regarding the Coronavirus pandemic, visit 
our webpage at https://www.gmucsd.org/CoronavirusInformation.aspx 
and follow @GMUCentral on our Facebook and Twitter social-media pages. 

Please take care, 

Annette Hammond 
Gilbertsville-Mount Upton CSD 
Superintendent of Schools 
ahammond@gmucsd.org 
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